Level 10
1 Stratford Place

DEVELOPMENT oo €t Road
CORPORATION London

30 January 2015

INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE 15-001

vear I

Thank you for your information request, received on 14 January 2015. You asked us to
provide the following information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA):

“Given that the individual purchase prices of land has not been disclosed, would the total
sum of money spent on land purchase by the LLDC be obtainable instead?”

| have set out below our response to your question:

The London Legacy Development Corporation (LLDC) has not purchased any land and
therefore we do not hold information on the total sum of money spend on land purchases by
the LLDC.

The majority of the land that is currently held by the Legacy Corporation was transferred by
other organisations under statutory transfer schemes. Transfer Schemes are official
documents drawn up under the provision of the Localism Act 2011.

The Legacy Corporation has transfer schemes with the following organisations: Olympic
Park Legacy Company; Olympic Delivery Authority; London Thames Gateway Development
Corporation and the Greater London Authority. The transfer schemes are published on our
website in our publication scheme, under the “Who we are and what we do” subheading.
http://queenelizabetholympicpark.co.uk/our-story/the-legacy-corporation/good-
governance/publication-scheme.

If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or
request a review of our decision, you should write to:

Executive Director of Finance and Corporate Services
London Legacy Development Corporation

Level 10

1 Stratford Place

Montfichet Road

London

E20 1EJ
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Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months
after the initial decision will not be handled.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal.

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information
Commissioner’s Office:

Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

SK9 5AF

Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45

Website www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

London Legacy Development Corporation





